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Presidents Message:  Hello Missouri Greater Ozark Club. Winter is almost over. The 

Caravan to Region 8 Rally Lincoln, NE.  will be here before you know it. Colette has all 

the Caravan reservation later in this Newsletter. All the Club Rallies are being planned 

and reservations made, lots of fun and new places to go to. Hope you are planning on 

joining us, See you down the road. Happy St. Patrick’s Day. 

John Krupco 

President 

Upcoming Rallies: 

 April Rally A Peculiar Caravan make your reservations April 22nd to April 26th at the A 

OK RV Park in St. Joseph, MO. phone number 816-324-4263. Tell them you are with 

the Missouri Greater Ozark Airstream Club, and you will need to tell them 30- or 50- 

amp electric.  

Next stop will be at Victoria Acres in Nebraska City, NE. make reservations for one night 

April 26th, phone number 402-873-866. Also tell them you are with the Missouri Greater 

Ozark Airstream Club. 

April 27th we will leave to go to Lincoln, NE, for the Region 8 Rally. 

Need to make your reservations as soon as possible. You can hop on and off the 

caravan at any time. 

Host Gary and Linda Rush e-mail grush26209@msn.com or call 573-280-0021 

Please let your host know you are coming. More information coming soon. 

 

Region 8 Rally April 27th to May 1st at the Lancaster Event Center, 4100 N 84th, 

Lincoln, NE. 68507. Registration form separate from newsletter. 
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Rally June 2nd to the 5th at Petit Jean State Park, Morrilton, AR. Phone number 501-

727-5441 or 501-727-5522. Reservations must be made by May 1st. Tell them you are 

with the Missouri Greater Ozark Airstream Club and the group #487794. 

Host Mike and Joyce Allen contact information Joyce at 417-499-8097 e-mail 

Mijo151740@sbcglobal.net, or Mike at 417-569-5262 e-mail mike1740@att.net. 

Please let your host know you are coming. More information coming soon. 

 

September Rally 15th to 18th Rick and Marsha Keith (Host) sent an update on this rally. 

Cedar Oaks RV Park has been sold and is now Grand Lake of the Cherokees.          

New phone number is 539-444-9451. You will need to get your reservation in as soon 

as possible so we can be parked as a group, tell them you are with the Missouri Greater 

Ozark Airstream group. Please let our host know you are coming email 

rmkeith8070@sbcglobal.net or call 918-314-1041. 

 

 Birthdays/ Anniversaries for March:   

No Birthdays or Anniversaries 

 

Announcements: 

Please welcome new members Rex and Dee Vaughn BRN 9287 

Next newsletter April 

 

 

FOLLOW YOUR DREAMS WITH YOUR AIRSTREAM 
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